
Workshops 
 
 

13th September – Potted Pretties  
Card Workshop at 1.30 p.m. Cost $15 

 

8th November – Christmas Cards plus  

Open Days    
 

Time - 1.00 to 4.00  
 

13th September  

11th October  

8th November 

9 Sixth Street (Corner First and Sixth Street), Dublin 

PO Box 60  Dublin  SA  5501   Email: info@dublinhistorygroup.com.au     

www.dublinhistorygroup.com.au    www.facebook.com.au/dublinhistorygroup 

June: The Habners and Primes  of 

Dublin and Eyre Peninsula Talk 

July & August: Card Workshops 

Lisa  Mansell has returned to do a series of Card 

Making Workshops. Her first  for the year was the 

beautiful box card in July, a very pretty card that lays 

flat for sending then opens into a box. Then in August  

she was testing our skills with a Trio of Masculine 

Cards just in time for Father’s Day.  Photo above:       

L - R Marie Connelly, Debbie Howie, Sue Readings, 

Sue Adams, Lisa Mansell, Heather Haebich and 

Vanessa Hall. Spring will bloom in September when 

three beautiful Potted Pretties cards are scheduled, 

please book if you are interested in attending. 

August: Online Research Workshop          National Family History Month 

Busy time at the Dublin  History 

Group Research Centre 

John Woodside author of “In Our Forbears Footsteps” 

written about the Habner family came and shared what 

he a learned about the family and in particular their life 

in Dublin whilst researching the book. After an 

interesting presentation and questions, all socialised 

over Afternoon Tea.  One cousin, Ruth Andrew had 

driven from  Moonta  SA to catch up with John 

personally as they had only being corresponding by 

emails up to that point; L-R  Ken Habner, Rosemary 

Habner, John Woodside with his book and Ruth 

Andrews. Ken and Rosemary are brother and sister to 

my wife Barbara Habner-Woodside.  Ken, Rosemary 

and Ruth are great grandchildren of Mathis and Maria 

Habner buried in Dublin Cemetery. 

Great afternoon! Dublin 

History Group  partnered 

with Adelaide Northern 

Districts Family History 

Group. Margaret, Peter and 

Ivor gave us some great 

tips on how to research our  

genealogy online, thank 

you to them and our 

attendees for making it an 

informative session. 


